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May 6, 2021

Buchanan Community Schools Families,

On May 5th, a shooting took place at the Constantine Little League Field which
is a few blocks away from where our JV baseball team was playing. Once officials
were notified of the shooting the game was stopped and our students loaded the bus to
return home. The safety of our students is our main concern and the quick action of
our coaches and volunteers ensured that our students were safe. Students have access
to school counselors if needed.  If there are additional details, we will be sure to share
them with you.

Educationally yours,

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools


